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Coach to batter


10-12m. Alter as nec’ But make it a safe distance!





Have you noticed the ECBCA website has moved? � HYPERLINK "http://www.ecb.co.uk/development/ecb-coaches-association/" ��http://www.ecb.co.uk/development/ecb-coaches-association/�  





Turn bat left hand





Turn bat right hand























� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://static.ecb.co.uk/images/width135/ecbca-70.gif" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���















































































































































                                                                                                                                                                      








































































































































































































Is your





Limited places still available for the DCBCA ECB Workshops and extra UKCC2 course in Exeter. Check the website for details.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Courses/09workshops.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Courses/09workshops.html�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Courses/0708prog.htm" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Courses/0708prog.htm�
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� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/index.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/index.html� 








5m, alter as nec’. One run is to the stump and back
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Welcome to the new look Winter 2009 Edition of the DCBCA ENewsletter. I hope you like the new header provided by the ECBCA. I trust you all had an enjoyable Christmas and peaceful New Year and are now suitably refreshed ready to start coaching. Since the last ENewsletter two UKCC1 courses have been run in the West and North and a UKCC2 course in Exeter. To meet demand another UKCC2 course is being run in Exeter. Details are on the Website and there may still be places available.  The ECB Workshops leading to the Club Coach qualification are also being run shortly and there are a few spaces still available too. Your AGM was held on 14th December.  I am very sorry





but your Chairman and Secretary/Treasurer were re elected unopposed. You are stuck with us for a little longer! For the first time we had nearly as many apologies as we had those attending which suggests the communications by email and the Website are working. I accept it was very close to Christmas but it was very disappointing not to have had one District represented at all and to only have had one coach form that District apologies for not being able to attend. After the AGM Matt Theedom, Andy Fairbairn and I ran a Small Sided Games/Drills workshop, which was enjoyed and well received by all those who attended, including the bad back brigade! It was worth coming just to see John Gush’s catch! Sorry no picture it happened too slowly! A true Champaign moment! Topics covered included a SAQ warm up circuit, catching drills, how to use a kanon and katchet, the Devon fielding game, running between the wickets, rapid fire game and Diamond cricket variation. Handouts will be available on the Website in due course. Finally all it leaves me to do is send you my best wishes for 2009. Jonathan Mears, Chair DCBCA, � HYPERLINK "mailto:jonathan.mears@virgin.net" ��jonathan.mears@virgin.net� 
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Coaches’ Corner: Running Between The Wickets.


The importance of good running between the wickets cannot be over emphasised. The late Hansie Cronia had a saying “a run can make a difference” and I well remember Mary Stanbury helping me for a County match several years ago when he told the players “the team who scores the most singles more than often wins” and they do! So work on your Team’s RBW during coaching sessions. There are drills to download on the Coaches’ Web page and a set of coaching cards you can use as an aid. Remind your players of what is essential. 


GOOD CALLING, YES, NO or WAIT, who calls and why- generally the striker unless the non-striker has a better view (usually behind the wicket on the leg side) etc. ATTITUDE, always look for a run from ball one, run aggressively, always look for one more run than there is, put fielders under pressure and create errors-look for overthrows etc. GOOD RUNNING STYLE, carry the bat in both arms/hands, run straight and PUT the effort in/ run fast/sprint, change the bat in your hands before turning so you can see the ball/treat from the fielder, etc. BACKING UP-NON-STRIKER, keep your bat in the correct hand to face play, anticipate a run ever ball, get down the pitch as the ball is released but don’t go too early etc. GOOD TURNING TECHNIQUE, start to turn early, get low to improve braking, sliding bat/touching bat just beyond the popping crease, don’t stretch too much to keep your weight back in the direction your want to go, power away etc. AWARENESS, the batters should work together as a pair, look for runs from defence as well as attacking shots, identify danger fielders, identify week fielders, look for gaps etc. Obviously this list, which is a starting point, is not exhaustive and you can add to it form your experience(s).
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UKCC Level 3: Philip Bayliss


I was luckily nominated by the Devon Cricket Board to do my Level 3 coaching course, which I started in September 2008.  I spent the first 3 days at Derbyshire CC in their new indoor centre along with 23 other coaches from all areas of the country, all of whom had wide ranging experiences including playing 1st class cricket, coaching the England deaf XI, community coaches and working at county academies; to mention just a few. One thing that we did all have in common was a real love of the game and an openness to learn new ideas and to share and co-operate with each other to make the most of the opportunity given to us.  In October we had another 3 days at Derbyshire and in November we finished with 2 days at the National Cricket Centre at Loughborough. Over the 8 days we had sessions taken by John Abrahams, the National Under 19 Manager on batting against spin bowling, Gary Yates (ex Lancashire) on spin bowling, Richard Johnson (ex Somerset & England) on fast bowling, Carl Hopkinson (Sussex) on fielding, Simon Willis (ex Kent) on wicket keeping plus a talk from a sports psychologist who works with Sussex CC and Middlesbrough Football Club.  The main aim for the Level 3 course is to prepare coaches to be able to work 1-1 with the more elite players and to be able to run a regional or county squad.  To do this we are expected not only to be technically competent but also to be able to plan individual sessions, a block of sessions and to be able to plan a years training/coaching for a player. All of these plans need to include Technical, Tactical, Physical and Mental aspects of the game. To complete the course the coaches have to coach 2 players for 8 hours each in a 1-1 situation after doing a profile on them and planning out the sessions. A logbook has to be completed and returned for marking and once this is done a lead coach will arrange to observe a 1-1 session at the place where you usually coach with one of your original players. After being observed, if you meet all of the criteria expected then you would get your Level 3 certificate. From start to finish the course should take about 6 months. The men and women employed by the ECB to deliver the course are of the highest calibre and very professional and you are treated very well, using the best facilities and staying in very good hotels.  I cannot recommend this course highly enough and I have so far thoroughly enjoyed everything about it.





Running Between The Wicket Drill: The coach holds up a split 50/50 coaching ball. White means stop/red means run. The coach calls the number of runs to be taken 1/2/3/4 and on run players, in pairs, try to run that number of runs. The coach holds the ball up in the air all the time and when he/she feels appropriate turns the ball from red to white to stop the players from running. The coach says nothing; the players have to observe the ball and react, communicate accordingly. Batters must change bats in their hands as they run so that they can always see the ball in the coach’s hand and use correct running/ turning technique.











Ladder Drill


Zig Zag Cross


Over shuffle

















Turn bat right hand





Turn bat left hand
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Is your ECBCA membership due for renewal? Don’t forget to keep your CRB, First Aid and Working with Children Certificates up to date. Do not leave it until the last minute, as the ECBCA will not renew your membership!











Coach





Rapid Fire Cricket: Adaptation of the Lord’s Game. Coach     feeds


10 balls, in quick/rapid succession, underarm/bobble feed to a batter       who tries and drives each one through the red cones (straight drive game). As soon as the last ball is hit the coach shouts the number of runs the batter must take (10 minus the number of shots the batter hit through the red cones) whilst the fielding team      collect up all the balls and place them on the cones 


      . If the batter has not completed his/her number of runs by the time the fielding team has placed the balls on the cones then he/she is out.   You can player two teams against each other, everyone batting gets 10 shots/balls or say 5 if the numbers are high or if numbers are light them individuals against each other. Use different shots, pull, off drive etc, set up as per the Lord’s Game. Don’t forget to set the game up safely! You may have to alter the distance the batter runs dependant upon age etc and one run is to the other stump and back.
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Both feet on left. L foot in, R foot out far side, L foot follows out. R foot in, L foot out, R foot follows out etc





� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Coaching%20Drills/CoachingDrillsHeaderPage.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Coaching%20Drills/CoachingDrillsHeaderPage.html� 





� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/BenefitsofjoiningECBCA.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/BenefitsofjoiningECBCA.html� 














